

STUDENT SERVICES
COLLEGE ACTIVITIES

301 LARGO ROAD LARGO, MD 20772-2199 (301) 322-0853 .

June 23, 2000

Roy McPherson Fast Lane International 4856 Haygood Road Suite 200 Virginia Beach, VA 23455

Dear Mr. McPherson:

On behalf of the Student Program Board at Prince George's Community College, we would like to thank you for your cooperation and assistance in making the 2000 Caribbean Festival a great success. We could not have done this without you.

Thank you once again for your contribution to our program.

Sincerely,

Sherrie Portnoy

President